
 
 

       July 23, 2014 

 

Via Electronic Filing 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 Re: RM-11719 
 
  Ex Parte letter 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 The Land Mobile Communications Council (“LMCC”) has reviewed the July 8, 2014 ex 
parte letter from M2M Spectrum Networks, LLC (“M2M”) in the above-identified proceeding.  The 
LMCC appreciates M2M’s clarification of the record in this matter with respect to the party that 
orchestrated comments opposing the LMCC’s Petition for Rulemaking.  The fundamental issue 
remains the same, however; when evaluating the weight that should be given to comments, the 
FCC should consider their origins as well as their substance. 

 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
       /s/  

  
Gregory Kunkle, President 
Land Mobile Communications Council 
2121 Cooperative Way, Suite 225 
Herndon, VA 20171 
Phone: (202) 434-4178  
 

  
cc:  M. Rob Somers 
       Senior Vice President and General Counsel       
       M2M Spectrum Networks, LLC 
 

 
 




